
Thank you for your comment, James Flores.
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Comment Submitted:

I have been enjoying the OHV areas of southern Nevada (primarily Primm or State Line) for the last 10 years in participation in
Offroad Racing and family enjoyment. The OHV areas have been shrinking at an alarming rate. My family and friends truly enjoy
the desert. Many like us are the ones who help maintain the natural ecosystem through cleanup rallies and regular donation to
proper organization who do the same. Please do not close even more of our desert to install solar panels that already have ample
amount of space already available in previous closures. Thank you.


